FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

August 8, 2016

GLO Announces Fifth Non-Stop Destination from New Orleans with Huntsville

Non-stop destinations from New Orleans now total 55 routes

(New Orleans, LA) — Today, GLO announced non-stop service from Louis Armstrong New Orleans International Airport

(MSY) to Huntsville International Airport (HSV) in Huntsville, Alabama. Flights to this new destination begin on September
30, 2016, and will be offered once per day on Sundays, Wednesdays, and Fridays. With this announcement, GLO begins its
fifth non-stop flight from New Orleans, and brings the Airport’s total number of non-stop destinations served to 55 cities.

“We are very excited to announce our fifth destination city from Louis Armstrong New Orleans International Airport, with
non-stop service to Huntsville, Alabama,” said Trey Fayard, GLO Founder and CEO. “We are looking forward to continuing to
fill the non-stop air service void to regional cities that New Orleans’ business and leisure travelers desire and hope to
continue growing service as the airport continues to break records.”

GLO is a New Orleans-owned and based public charter operator that began service in November 2015. GLO provides flights
to destinations in the Gulf and Mid-South region on their fleet of 30-passenger Saab 3408 aircraft. Other destinations GLO
serves include Destin-Fort Walton, Florida; Little Rock, Arkansas; Memphis, Tennessee; and Shreveport, Louisiana. Tickets
on GLO are only available for sale through GLO’s website, www.FlyGLO.com.

“GLO is connecting to destinations throughout the region and expanding our footprint,” said New Orleans Mayor Mitch
Landrieu. “With the introduction of their fifth destination from New Orleans, GLO is continuing to provide comfort and
efficiency for our business and leisure travelers.”

“In less than a year, GLO has nearly doubled the number of destinations they serve,” said New Orleans Aviation Board
Chairwoman, Cheryl Teamer. “We are excited to see this growth continue for our New Orleans-based carrier.”

“GLO is making great strides in creating an easy, convenient travel option from New Orleans to destinations in the region,”
stated New Orleans Councilman Jared Brossett, Chair of the Transportation and Aviation Committee.

“We are very pleased that GLO continues to have success in New Orleans,” said Iftikhar Ahmad, Director of Aviation for
Louis Armstrong New Orleans International Airport. “With this new destination, the Airport now offers service to 55 non-
stop destinations which is a new record for us.”
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